
Justin Raffa replied 
 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Dear Tabitha, 
 
Thank you for bringing this to my attention. Please accept this email as my formal response to 
PDC Case Number 78804. 
 
The link in the text message in question directs recipients to my campaign website homepage. 
That page has now been updated to clearly disclose the sponsor identification Paid for by 
Friends of Justin Raffa as well as the full campaign address of PO Box 1815, Richland WA 99352 
listed at the bottom of the page. I apologize for this accidental oversight and appreciate the 
opportunity to make this correction. 
 
My party affiliation is listed at the top of the website homepage in the graphic logo for Elect 
Justin Raffa as the image of the donkey to represent the Democratic Party. This was in place at 
the time that the text message was sent. 
 
Please let me know if you require any additional information or clarity from me regarding this 
matter. Thank you for the work you do to maintain the integrity of our elections across 
Washington State! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Justin Raffa 
Candidate for Benton County Commissioner, District 1 (D) 
P.O. Box 1815, Richland WA 99352 
www.justinraffa.com 
A Balanced Approach. A Civil Voice. The Responsible Choice. 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13049863447
http://www.justinraffa.com/

